
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                           
 
Wednesday, 10th December 2014 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Corinium Museum Visit Thursday, January 8th 2015 
 
As part of our Roman history study, Class 4 will be visiting the Corinium Museum, Cirencester on Thursday, 
8th January 2015. The children will have the opportunity to experience aspects of Roman life through a 
number of hands-on activities as well as reconstructions, including a Roman soldier’s barrack room, a 
Roman kitchen, and a Roman dining room. They will also spend an hour in the lecture theatre, where they 
will use their investigative skills to discover more about Roman dwellings and town planning during a 
workshop entitled Through the Roman Keyhole.  
 
We will be travelling to and from Cirencester by coach, which will leave here shortly after 9 a.m., returning 
again in time for the close of the school day. 
 
In order for the trip to take place we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child. There is no 
obligation for you to pay, but if we do not receive contributions from the majority of the class, we will have to 
cancel the trip. Please speak to me or Mrs Hendry, in confidence, if paying will cause a problem for you. 
 
All pupils will be required to wear school uniform and take with them a packed lunch (including non-fizzy 
drink) and snack. Everyone will carry their own provisions and so we would advise that lunches be packed in 
disposable bags. 
 
To support us with the organisation and planning for this trip, could you please complete and sign the 
attached permission slip and return it to school by Wednesday, 17th December 2014. If you would prefer to 
make your voluntary contribution after the Christmas period, then please indicate as such on the 
permission/contribution slip. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Gray 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I/we give permission for__________________ to take part in the Corinium Museum trip on Thursday, 8th 

January 2015. I/we enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00____now.  

I/we will pay our voluntary contribution of £10.00 by Wednesday, 7th January 2015_____.  
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